
 

 

 

 

Monday 2nd December 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Year 5 Fire Safety Presentation 

On Friday 6th December, Year 5 will be receiving a Fire Safety Presentation 

from the Royal Berkshire Fire and Rescue Service. The presentation will last 

around an hour, during which the children will learn about fire safety and be 

given the opportunity to look around an operating fire engine. 

Our presentation will be delivered by an operational fire crew and as a result 

may need to be rearranged if the crew are required to attend an 

emergency.  

Many thanks 

Miss Ward and Mr Lee 

 


